MAROONS BASEBALL CLUB
STAFF TRANSPORTATION POLICY

In any case that Maroons Baseball Club Staff are asked or have to transport players the
following policy will be followed:

Policy:

e The driving staff member(s) will have a valid driver’s license on file with the MBC
directors.

e The number of staff members and players will not exceed the allotted number of
people that can safely be transported.

e There will be all efforts made to have two adult-age staff members in the
transport vehicle when player(s) are being transported by staff, although under
some circumstances this may not always be possible.

e There will be all efforts made to have a minimum of one staff member of the
same sex as the player(s) being transported.

e Pick-ups and drop-offs should be made at a public, neutral site such as the high
school, if possible. Parents/guardians are responsible for punctual pick-up and
drop-off.

e Requests for staff transport may be made a minimum of one day prior to game
day. Requests must be submitted via email, by a parent/guardian, which will also
act as permission for transportation.

e This policy does not apply to the transportation of biological, immediate family
members of MBC staff and players.

e Only MBC staff and players are allowed to be transported by MBC staff.

Staff members are not financially liable for any costs, including possible food stops, of
an MBC player. This policy has been issued to all players and parents/quardians. Any
granted requests for transportation will be in accordance with the policy above. By
utilizing any form of MBC staff transportation, non-MBC parties involved are agreeing to
not sue the Maroons Baseball Club. The Maroons Baseball Club Staff holds the right to
decline or reject any requests made at any time.
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